
	
	

Event	Details	
	
A	new	event	to	the	lighthouse	roster	this	year	is	the	Lighthouse	Carnival	
taking	place	on	August	29.	Formerly	the	Rendezvous	on	the	Water,	this	
TBYC	sponsored	event	and	CLLS	fundraiser	will	features	a	corn	roast,	
entertainment,	lighthouse	tour,	film	and	an	ecological	exhibit.	
	
Entertainment	is	provided	by	the	Scott	Van	Teeffelen	Band	and	they	will	
perform	a	few	sets	during	the	day	and	into	the	evening.		
	
Corn	on	the	Cob,	Vic	Miller	-	French	fries,	salad,	and	other	items	will	be	
added	to	eat	during	the	carnival.	The	BBQ	will	be	available	for	doing	
your	own	thing.	



	
Other	Activities	

	
The	Gordon	Graham	Film	showing	in	the	gallery	will	feature	the	Graham	
Family	in	a	1980’s	CBC	production	of	life	as	a	keeper.	
	
EcoSuperior	and	Ocean	Bridge	-	Direct	Action	program	will	be	sharing	
their	weather	&	ecology	data	experience	in	the	Porphyry	Island	
Provincial	Park	-	Nature	Reserve.	
	
Lighthouse	tours	will	be	scheduled	for	new	visitors	to	the	island	at	the	
point.	Monarch	Butterflies	are	hoping	to	attend	prior	to	returning	to	
Mexico.	
	
The	event	is	limited	to	60	people	and	will	follow	Heath	Canada	
guidelines	regarding	outdoor	activities.	
	

Mooring	Locations	
	
Due	to	extra	boating	traffic,	it	is	suggested	additional	anchorages	can	be	
found	in	Walkers	Channel	at	Saunders’	Bay	and	Edward	Island.	(see	
below	for	aerial	pictures)	
	

Charter	&	Ticket	
	
	
For	TBYC	members	who	do	not	have	a	boat,	a	charter	operation	is	
running	from	the	Silver	Islet	Docks.	The	cost	is	$100	and	includes	your	
carnival	ticket.	One	shuttle	is	leaving	at	10am,	with	others	following	
later	dependent	upon	booking	numbers.	To	book	go	to	clls.ca	and	hit	the	
‘book	now’	menu	tab.	(bookings	could	change	due	to	weather	or	docking	
facilities)	
	
	

	
Thanks	to	our	sponsors,	supporters	and	volunteers!	

	
Tickets	are	$50	per	person	and	includes	above	activities.	

	
For	further	information	email	to	Canadian.lighthouses@gmail.com	



	



	
	

(expand	map	to	see	additional	details)	
	


